Malta Mustang January meeting 2023

On Thursday, January 12th, the Malta Mustangs held their first club
meeting of 2023. We were joined by new member Caleb, and several
of our other members were not present. The current balance is
1,613.71. The Community Service Committee brought up the decision
of our second act community service. Members voted to clean up
around the community, and the Community Service Commitiee is
going to get in contact with an already established group called the
Trash Squirrels, with whom we might collect garbage.

The Planning Committee brought up our guest speakers, and
members voted on having a beekeeper and a photographer come and
speak to us, for which we will decide on a good date. The meeting
was adjourned, and member Lilian Hetland gave two speeches, one
on her Leadership 2 project, and one on her Visual Arts project.

11 members and 2 leaders were present.

By Shelby Johnsen



